
 

 

Public Notice of Proposed Adoption of Revised Board of Health Rules Governing the 
Control of Rabies and Zoonoses 

 
The Mecklenburg County Board of Commissioners (while exercising the power of the 
Board of Health) hereby gives Public Notice of its proposed Adoption of Revised Board 
of Health Rules Governing the Control of Rabies and Zoonoses.  

 
The proposed regulations are available for review at the Mecklenburg County Clerk’s 
office, located on the 11th floor of the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Government Center at 
600 East Fourth Street, Charlotte, NC.; the Mecklenburg County Health Department, 
located at 249 Billingsley Road, Charlotte, NC. The proposed regulations can also be 
found at www.meckhealth.gov. 
   
The Mecklenburg County Board of Commissioners will consider adopting the Revised 
Board of Health Rules Governing the Control of Rabies and Zoonoses during its Regular 
meeting at 6:30 p.m., or as soon as the agenda permits, on June 18, 2019.  If adopted by 
the Board of Commissioners, the amended regulations will become effective June 18, 
2019.  

 
Anyone needing special accommodations when attending this meeting and/or if this 
information is needed in an alternative format because of a disability, contact the Clerk 
to the Board.  The Clerk is located at 600 East Fourth Street, in the Charlotte-
Mecklenburg Government Center, 11th floor, (980-314-2900), fax (704-336-5887) or e-
mail: Janice.Paige@mecklenburgcountync.gov.  We request at least 72 hours’ notice, 
prior to the meeting to make the appropriate arrangements. 
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